
ORIGINAL 
NOTICE IS HEREBY G I V E N  that t h e  F lo r ida  Public Service 

Commission in Docket No. 991222-TP is s e e k i n g  t h e  names of 

companies interested in prov id ing  a telecommunications relay 

service, pursuant to Chapter 427,  Flo r ida  Statutes. This list of 

interested companies is being developed in orde r  to send o u t  the 

Reques t  f o r  Proposa ls  once it has been released. 

Parties interested in receiving a copy of this proposal may 

provide information to the Commission. Information should 

include name, company, facsimile number, phone number and mailing 

and e-mail address. Replies should be submitted to: Richard 

Tudor, Assistant Director of Telecommunications, Florida Public 

Service Commission, 2 5 4 0  Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, 

Florida 32399-0850, Telephone No. ( 8 5 0 )  413-6516. 

The Commission reserves t h e  right to re ject  any or a l l  bids 

or proposa l s  submitted in response t o  t h e  Request f o r  Proposals. 
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